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Summary:

Syngman Rhee's office requests clearance for employees of the Kim Furniture Company
to come to Korea and build furniture for the Bando Hotel.
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January 5, 1957[

The Kim Furniture Company, Honolulu, Hawaii,
would like to send the following smployees to Korea
for the pur;ose of building furniture for the Bando
Hotel which is being rehabilitated by the Korean
Government : ‘

Dear Colonel Cross:

Tai Kil Kim

Richard D. K. Kim

David K. H. Kim

Peter S. H, Oh

Anthony N. Y. Lee

Felicia Ok Kyung Kim

Chang Soo Kim

except Chang Soo Kim
All of these employees 4dre American citizens

and 1t will be necessary for them to be granted
clearance to enter Korea by the proper military
authorities. We will very much appreciate your help
in arranging the necessary clearances,

All arran-ements for accommodations in Korsa
will, of course, be made by the Kim Furniture Compuny.

With appreciation for your continued helpful-
ness and kind regards,

- Sincerely,

Yu, Chang Jun
Office of the President

It. Col, James C. Cross, USA
Office of the Commanding General
Headquarters, 8th U, 8, Army
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